Bethany Preschool's Fabulous Fours Newsletter March 2020

Dear Parents:

It was a pleasure to sit down and talk with parents and care-givers at the parent/teacher conferences. I hope everyone is as proud of their preschooler as we are. The children are all trying their best and growing in so many ways. It was fun to meet everyone, learn a little more about your child and family, and to share a laugh.

Another action packed month awaits the Fabulous Fours in March.

At the beginning of the month we will celebrate Dr. Seuss's birthday (March 2nd) and kick off our "Read Across America" program. The children will each be given a sheet of colored paper to take home. Please read with your child at home and upon completion of a book, write the title of the book and your child's name on a strip, cut it apart and return it to our classroom. The strips will be linked together to create a long chain. Let's see how long we can grow our chain by reading with our family. We will celebrate with an ice cream party when we meet our goal of 180 books!! Let's get reading ©. We will also be celebrating Dr. Seuss on Wednesdays throughout the month—look for our Wacky-Wednesdays!!! Children can participate if they would like.

On Tuesday, the 17th we will recognize St. Patrick's Day, please have your child wear green. We will also learn about the trinity this week.

We will continue with our Alphabet Study Books—keep the pictures coming—the books are growing and will make a fun keepsake. The verse for the month is: "The Lord is my shepherd, I shall not want", Psalm 23:1. With this scripture we will learn how God provides us with all of our needs.

Looking forward to the Spring!

Stay Blessed,

Gina Galiardo and Diana Vargas

Upcoming Dates:

Easter Vacation- Thursday, April 9 – Monday, April 13 Mom and Me Day- Thursday, April 30th